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I want to go on record as completely against this measure as proposed.  I believe 

that it is merely an end run around the unconstitutionality of Measure 114 being 

allowed to play out in the justice system. 

 

We already have many laws in place to prevent the illegal acquisition of weapons by 

those that are not eligible to own them, such as universal background checks. Adding 

more burdens, and attempts to prevent law-abiding citizens to own and bear firearms 

does nothing to prevent criminals from obtaining them illegally and using them to 

commit crimes, any more than increasing the requirements for owning and operating 

a motor vehicle would prevent drunk drivers. 

 

Again, I stand in opposition, and ask that this bill be put in the waste bin where it 

belongs. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Tom Anderson 

Redmond, Oregon 


